
Change is coming to 
Dundas Street. 

Find out what the future 
holds at our final public 
meeting. 

About the Study
Over the next 35 to 40 years the number of people 
who live, work, learn, and travel along Dundas Street is 
expected to increase. To manage this growth, the City 
is developing a Master Plan for Dundas Street. The plan 
will shape the future look and feel of Dundas, focusing 
on transit, land use, and public space, and will make 
recommendations on:

 - A land use and urban design vision
 - The appropriate mode, or modes, of transit
 - Measures to mitigate flooding                  
 - Improvements to the road, bicycle, and                      
    sidewalk network
 - The addition of street furniture, public art and  
    more

     
      #dundasconnects

Final Public Meeting
Wednesday, April 12
6:30 to 9:00 p.m. 
Living Arts Centre
Galleria & Staging Room
4141 Living Arts Drive

The City will present and seek feedback on key 
elements of the draft Master Plan. We’ll kick o� the 
meeting with an open house at 6:30 p.m., followed by 
a presentation and discussion from 7:00 to 9:00 p.m.

The development of the Master Plan is being                  
conducted in compliance with Phases 1 and 2 of the 
Municipal Class Environmental Assessment process.

For more information, please visit                                       
dundasconnects.ca, or contact:

Katie Ashbourne
Community Engagement
City of Mississauga
300 City Centre Drive
Mississauga, ON, L5B 3C1
katie.ashbourne@mississauga.ca
905-615-3200 ext. 4471

dundasconnects.ca
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